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Dear Matt: 

Thank you for your recent letters regarding the leI's 
survey on circuit breakers. We very much appreciate you 
undertaking the survey on such short notice, and value the 
insights provided by this effort. The survey's findings will be 
quite useful for the Commission I s review of how circuit breakers 
operated in the U.S. securities markets on October 27, 1987, as 
well as for our discussions with the markets and other regulators 
concerning possible revisions to circuit breaker procedures. 

I look forward to working with you on this .issue. 

SIDl 
Arthur Levitt 
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